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15th June ,A New beginning…. 

 

School reopened on the 15th June and children were all excited to enter the school 

premises after a long summer break . The enthusiasm on the face of students was 

evident when they entered the school gate were eager to find out their new class 

teacher as well as subject teacher for the new academic year 2022-2023. 

     The students assembled in the school hall for a short prayer service. The school 

cabinet along with Tr. Patricia prayed for well being of the management, staff and 

students. In her short address, the head girl Aamna urged the students to focus on 

building character, not their reputation. During her first address to the students,our dear 

principal Sr. Marisa A.C. gave a warm welcome to students of std 5 and then urged all 

the students to focus on 3 important aspects everyday  

1) Say a pray for 5 to 10 minutes  

2) Do their duty with discipline and dedication. 

3) Send positive vibration to all everyday  

She also instructed them to be neatly dressed in their uniform, cut their nails regularly 

and come to school with 2 plaits everyday. Students are not allowed to wear smart 

watches to school. The students were also told to learn the National Pledge, the 

Preamble of the constitution and the precious Gems of venerable Mother Veronica . The 

newly appointed teaching and non teaching staff were greeted with a loud applause by 

the students.The program ended with the Nation Anthem 











 

 

 


